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Good Afternoon Norma,
 
After consideration of combining the 435-B CoC Renewal and Revision 5 efforts, I would like to
separate the two for clarity and to help expedite the current CoC renewal.
 
You mentioned that you needed a memo from NNSA to the NRC requesting Renewal of the current
435-B CoC.  I have attached the request memo from NNSA to the NRC dated 4/11/2019.  Please let
me know if this is what you’re looking for to push this work effort forward or if you need something
else.
 
Thanks again!
 
Semper Fi,
 
Chad E. Thompson

Chad.Thompson@nnsa.doe.gov
(505) 845-4114
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